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Monday 1st November 2021.  
 

Gayton’s second hand school uniform has moved to the local 
charity Wirral FUSS & FUPS. 

 
The school’s second hand uniform shop is moving from an informal text system to an online form 
hosted by the uniform charity FUPS (Free Uniform for Primary Schools).  

 
FUPS recycles great quality pre-loved school uniforms by using recycled fibre drums placed in our 
communities (primary schools, church halls and Cain of Heswall). 
 
Gayton Primary School will have one of these drums on our school steps. Please place any good 
quality uniform donations in the drum provided. 
  
REQUESTS FOR UNIFORM 
Completing a form online at https://wirralfuss.co.uk  under the 'What do you need?' heading 
OR Visiting the Uniform Hub in  

 Birkenhead Hub opens Tuesday & Wednesday 10.30-1pm at Borough Pavement, 
opposite Lloyd’s Bank & Home Bargain CH412XX. Walk-ins only For Secondary & Primary 
schools in the Birkenhead, Bromborough, Tranmere, Rock Ferry areas, plus generic items 
for all schools 

 Moreton Hub opens Wednesday 9-11am (term-time only) at Moreton Methodist Church, 
Pasture Road/Maryland Lane corner CH467TQ (entrance at the rear of the building from 
the car park) Walk-ins only. For Primary schools in the Moreton area 

 Hoylake Hub opens Wednesday 9.30-11.30am. For West Wirral & Wallasey Secondary 
schools. Walk-in or request online as above 

 Neston Hub is open by appointment only. For Neston High School and some Neston area 
primary schools, request online as above 

The Benefits  
Moving our Preloved School Uniform to FUPS we will have more choice in uniform clothing items  
 
Yellow T Shirts   Black Hoody’s & Zoodies  Shirts & Polo Shirts  
 
Brown Pinafores & Skirts Trousers & Shorts  Cardigans & Jumpers  

 
In addition uniform items for clubs including Girl Guiding & Scouting organisations, 
Wirral Music groups and many more. 

https://wirralfuss.co.uk/
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All your Clothing donations will either be recycled for use by another family or if it can't be worn it 
is sent to a weigh-in centre for recycling which helps to create funds for FUPS/FUSS to carry on 
recycling good quality clothes in our community. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
Mrs McAleny  
 

 
 

 


